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Joint Statement between NHS ambulance Trusts in England and  GMB, Unison and Unite
On 10 January 2014 employers and trade unions discussed preparations for the two day joint meeting on 23 and 24 January to ensure the most is made of this opportunity to progress the discussions.  Further data and analysis would be circulated in good time before the meeting, including:
-	data comparing illustrative payments under Annex E and Section 2 unsocial hours payments systems:
-		additional rota patterns including 10 hour, 24/7 and non 			24/7 rotas; 
-		case studies based on job roles; 
-		the number of employees affected;
-	the number of employees in each pay band receiving unsocial hours payments in line with each tier in table 11, in Annex E; 
-	information relating to injuries sustained by employees while at work and data on sickness absence in the rest of the NHS and in other sectors.
At the two day meeting there will be further joint discussion of principles which both employers and trades unions consider to be important.
The trades unions stressed the importance of their consultative processes and the need to build sufficient time into the work schedule to allow for these.
It was agreed that the next joint discussions would be at the joint meeting on 23 and 24 Janaury.
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